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This half term our school focus is:   Friendship

Dates for your Diary:
Monday 10th October- FOFs First Meet Up Session of the year 7.30pm at the school-all welcome
Friday 14th October -Seahorse Bug Dress-Up Day!
Thursday 20th October -Harvest Festival - 2.30pm at St Peter’s Church 
Friday 21st October INSET- School closed for pupils
Monday 24th October – Half term
Thursday 10th November – Tempest Individual photographs
Friday 18th November - Children in Need- more details to follow! 
Friday 16th December – End of term.

Praise Certificates
Dolphins- Ana and Nico

Seals- Alex, Sam, Scarlett and 
Thea

Starfish- Elsie and Arlo
Seahorses- Nina and Sadie

Congratulations 
Everybody!

Netball News!!
Flushing played Penryn School 

at netball this week. It was a 
very close game with both 

teams looking exhausted by the 
end. 

Despite scoring several times 
we couldn't quite record our 

first win of the season. The final 
whistle saw Penryn just pip us 

to the post. 
Great effort Team!

Mrs Wilcox

 

FOFS Festive Fundraiser

Last year the Friends of Flushing School raised not 
only lots of money for our school, but lots of smiles 

too, when they ran their festive events..  

They sent home a template and order form last 
week, so that you can all design and order your own 
cards, labels, mugs, mats and magnets. These make 
fantastic and unique gifts for friends and family, and 

for each sale, FOFS will receive a donation from 
School Print World.

If you need another order form, please pop into, or 
call the office.

Attendance
Dolphins- 99.1%

Seals- 95.2%
Starfish- 97.3%

Seahorses-96.4%
WELL DONE DOLPHINS!
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Harvest Festival

We are holding our Harvest Festival celebrations up at St 
Peter’s Church on Thursday 20th October at 2.30pm.  

We are expecting that it might be quite a busy event, so we 
are issuing tickets- 2 per family (These will be released 

closer to the time.)  
Starfish Class are collecting produce to distribute amongst 

the more senior members of the Flushing community.  
Items you may consider sending in may include:- tins, pasta, 

rice, fruit, vegetables, shampoo, conditioner, shower gel 
etc) as well as fresh produce, fruits or vegetables.  

These will all be boxed up by the Starfish Team and 
hand-delivered. 

Penryn and Falmouth Foodbank are desperate for the 
items listed alongside please, and for more details about 
the amazing work they do or to help in any other way,  
please click on the link below:
https://penrynfalmouth.foodbank.org.uk/

Flushing School sent a 
crack team to Penryn 

College this week, for a 
multi-skills session.   

They had a fabulous time 
and got to try out many 

different sports.   
Special mentions to 

Ella-Rose who even won 
a medal! 

#GoDolphins!
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